FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
(October 2022)
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CALLERLAB Home Office Moves to Greenwood, IN

The relocation and transition of the CALLERLAB Home Office is currently underway and set to
officially take place on October 7, 2022. The staff in Topeka, KS and the new staff in Greenwood,
IN have been busy with preparations and planning for this event. The Topeka Office will be closing
October 5, 2022 in preparation for packing and moving to Greenwood, IN. The Greenwood Home
Office will be operational and ready to serve the membership beginning October 17, 2022.

The Home Office is pleased to welcome Paula Swift to the CALLERLAB staff.

We extend our special appreciation to Dana and Donna Schirmer and Royce Dent for their
continued assistance during the transition.
Our phone numbers and e-mails will remain the same but we will have a new mailing address.
Please update your records.

CALLERLAB

494 S Emerson Ave Ste H1
Greenwood, IN 46143-1953

Phone: (785) 783-3665
Toll Free: 1-(800)-331-2577

Fax: (785) -783-3696

E-mail: info@aCALLERLAB.org

The Home Office looks forward to serving our Members from our new home. Thank you for your

continued support and your patience during the transition.
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We thank you for the coverage you have given us in the past and for your continued support in the future.
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